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                                                                         Dear  Santa Claus,
it was just a month ago in Poland and I still remember and thank all the teachers and 
the family that hosted me, they will remain in my heart … 
I talked to my classmates about my experience in Poland, about my 

feelings that I have tried and they were happy for me and with me!
It’s almost Christmas and this year I feel richer than last year, because I have new 
friends, new things to  tell, so  it’s time to ask you gifts, not for me, but  for all the 
poor children,
to ask you to preserve the Nature that we love and celebrate also in this project, 
to protect the amazing landscape I saw in Poland and in all the other partner 

countries, because each of them is rich of natural sites and places to keep in good 
condition for the younger generation.
So please help all the children to live in a better world!!! 
                                                                                                      kind regards

                                                                                                      Flaviano, class 2B

                                                                                                     IC A.Leonori 

                                                                                                    Rome-Italy
